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ROB SAXTON 

 
MEGAN IRWIN 
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This meeting will serve as a retreat for the Early Learning Council. Members of the Public are 
welcome to join, but Public Testimony will not be accepted at this meeting. 
  
The next Early Learning Council meeting will take place on November 18th in Eugene. Public  
Testimony will be accepted at that meeting. 

  
 AGENDA 

 
 I. Opening Comments and Reflections 

Chair Pam Curtis 
 

 II. Celebration of Progress to Date 
Chair Pam Curtis 
 

 III. Reflection on where we must focus next 
Chair Pam Curtis 

 
 IV. Public Meeting Training 

Kendall Clawson, Deputy Chief of Staff, Community 
Engagement, Office of the Governor 

 
 

 Early Learning Council 
Tuesday, October 28, 2014 

9:00am – 4:00pm 
 

Youth Villages Clackamas River Campus 
Lodge 

15544 S. Clackamas River Dr., Oregon City, OR 97045 
 

 AGENDA 
Day facilitated by Chair Pam Curtis  

 
 1. Overall Vision by 2018 

 
  2. Goal Area Discussions 

 
  3. Break & Working Lunch – Discussing Big Picture 

 



 

 

  4. Defining Work Plan 
 

  5. Defining Council’s Role &Responsibility in Implementing Work Plan 
 

  6. Next Steps & Meeting Evaluation 
 

  *Times are approximate & breaks may be added as needed 
All meetings of the Early Learning Council are open to the public and will conform to Oregon 
public meetings laws. The upcoming meeting schedule and materials from past meetings are 
posted online. A request for an interpreter for the hearing impaired or for accommodations for 
people with disabilities should be made to Alyssa Chatterjee at 503-373-0066 or by email at 
Alyssa.Chatterjee@state.or.us. Requests for accommodation should be made at least 48 hours in 
advance. 
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http://oregonearlylearning.com/early-learning-council/public-meetings/
mailto:Alyssa.Chatterjee@state.or.us

